Another City of Ryde infrastructure project

For a connected and accessible city



Road Kerb Renewal

Abaroo Street and Kells Road, Ryde

Dear resident / business owner

We would like to inform you of the upcoming construction works to be undertaken on Abaroo Street and Kells Road, Ryde.

The City Of Ryde is committed to the upgrade and renewal of roads for the community as part of Council's four year delivery plan for new infrastructure.

This work will involve the reconstruction of kerbs and gutters on both sides of the road, driveway adjustments, and resurfacing of road pavement.



Timing Of Works

Start of construction

Construction is expected to start in **early August 2019.**

Completion of construction

Construction is expected to be completed in **late November 2019**, weather permitting.

Changed Conditions

Street accessibility will be altered during construction hours, and traffic control measures will be implemented.

Council thanks you for your patience during the construction of this essential infrastructure.

For Further information please do not hesitate to contact:

Project Manager: Don Lucci

Phone: (02) 9952 8222

Email: Dlucci@ryde.nsw.gov.au





Road Renewal (Abaroo Street and Kells Road, Ryde)

